1st Public Hearing - 2022 Budget & Tax Levy Council Bill No (s) 1965 & 1966 Monday, December 13, 2021 @ 6:45 p.m.

City Council Chambers, City Building, 16 West Scribner Avenue, DuBois, Pennsylvania on Monday, December 13, 2021 @ 6:45 p.m.; Council convened as a Hearing Board in order to hear and receive comments, written and oral, reviews and have discussion on the proposed Council Bill No. 1965 & 1966 – 2022 Budget and Tax Levy. Mayor Walsh opened the meeting at 6:45 p.m. Other Council Members present were: James Aughenbaugh, Diane Bernardo, Shane Dietz, Shannon Gabriel; and City Controller, David Volpe. Also present were: City Manager, John "Herm" Suplizio; City Engineer/Public Works Director, Chris Nasuti; Redevelopment Authority Director/Assistant Public Works Superintendent, Joe Mitchell; and City Secretary, Bobbie Shaffer.

Mayor Walsh opened the hearing at 6:45 p.m.

Mayor Walsh asked if there were any questions or comments; there were none.

Mayor Walsh then ask the City Manager if he wanted to say anything. City Manager Suplizio reiterated no tax increase in the budget for 2022.

Mayor Walsh closed the hearing at 6:46 p.m.

ATTEST:

APPROVED: